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February 1, 1990
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D.J. Sreniawski, Chief

Nuclear Materials Safety Section 1
U.8. Nuclesr Regulatory Commission
Region 111

789 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

RE: License #24-04206-07MD
Dear Mr. Sreniawski:

We are in receipt of your correspondence dated January 26, 1990
pertaining to the inspection of our facilities upon January 10-
11-19980 by D.R. Gibbons. In response to your notice of
violation, we would like to offer the following corrective
action.

For both items of non-compliance identified in paragraphs 1 and 2
in your correspondence we have taken the fcllowing corrective
steps.

! 1 Radiopharmacy personnel have been advised of the
inspection results. It was explained to them the
importance of maintaining survey records to comply with
the conditions of our NRC license. This was presented
to each responsible individual and is documented as
such.

2 Corrective steps that have been taken to avoid further

violation consist of assigning a backup person who will
be responsible for insuring the surveys are conducted
in the event the primary surveyor is not available due
to illness or other absence. Hopefully this will
prevent any further omissions in our survey records.
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3. Full compliance will have been achieved by
approximately February 9, 1990, at which time it 1is
expected the inservice will be completed,

I hope the above satisfactorily addresses these issues. If there
are any questions, please feel free to contact us.

Respectively

Wb - HoanT

Steven Schultz, Fharmacy Mgr. Warren Fadli g,
NMA Operations

irector/

cc: Steve Spinosi, Mgr,.
NMA Operations

cc: Rich Nickel, Regional Mgr.
Diagnostic Imaging Services
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